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12 September 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Care 
 
On Tuesday 20th September, Mowbray Primary School are hosting the ‘Pearl Of Africa’ choir at our 
school. 
 
The Pearl of Africa is a charity organisation that supports children through education and childcare 
in Uganda.   
 
During their visit, the choir members will work alongside our children leading workshops that give 
Mowbray an insight into their lives in Uganda.  Our classes will also have the chance to take part in 
drumming and singing activities with the choir.   
 
To raise funds to support the visit, we are going to hold a Non-Uniform day on Friday 16th 
September.  We suggest a donation of £1.00 per family but any contributions will be most 
appreciated. 
 
During the visit, the choir also bring a number of handicrafts that are for sale.  All money raised 
goes back to the charity organisation.  We will run this stall at the end of the school day in our 
school hall.  Year 5/6 children are welcome to bring their own money, providing that they inform 
parents that they may be home from school slightly later than normal. 
 
We are also lucky enough to be hosting the choir in an evening concert at 6.30pm in the school 
hall.  This is a concert open to children, families and the wider community so you are welcome to 
bring any interested friends/neighbours along.  This is a FREE concert but all donations are 
welcome. 
 
Last year’s school choir and mini band are invited to attend and perform alongside the Pearl of 
Africa choir – further information will follow for these children. 
 
We are very much looking forward to this visit.  It is a fantastic and informative experience for our 
pupils and a very enjoyable way of supporting this very worthy charity. 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Mowbray Primary School ‘Pearl of Africa’ Concert 
Tuesday 20 September 2016 

 
We would like ___________ tickets for the ‘Pearl of Africa’ concert on Tuesday 20th September at 
6.30pm. 
 
Child’s name ____________________________     Class _____________________  
 
Signed _________________________________    Date ______________________ 
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